
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
General Membership Meeting, June 7, 2017 

Board of Directors:  
President, Bill Adkins WA4KMA               Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR 
Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU               Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K  
Program Director, Dick Hillyer W2RWH    Club Trustee, Bob Goldberg, WA4M  
                          Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
 
Bill Adkins opened the meeting at 2:00 PM  
 
Guests – Joel Bahl,  KQ0J 
 
Treasurer Report – Michael reported the Club Membership is 72 and the Treasury Balance is 
$3,256.12  
 
Bill reported the GAP antenna has been taken down and will not go up again. 
 
Several members of the radio club reported on the antenna they have or had which would fit 
into our community.  
 
Program -  Dick Hillyer on the amateur radio antenna’s of Sun City Center.         
 
  
 


